

## TEXAS TECH UNIVERSITY Climate Science Center -



CSC Weekly News - 02/14/17

## Science By The Glass

Join us for our <u>Science By The Glass</u> event tonight, February 14th at 6PM at the Fox & Hound. Melanie Tatum will be giving a presentation on the Texas Tech recycling program. Melanie is the Unit Assistant Director of University Student Housing at Texas Tech University. The title of her presentation will be "Trash to Cash: Tech's Recycling Turns to Scholarships." Science By The Glass events are informal discussions that bring together members of the community with TTU faculty and students to discuss topics related to science, climate, and society. This event is free and open to the public. **LEARN MORE** 





## Video Of The Week

In an episode of one of our <u>Climate Witness videos</u>, Andy Wilkinson, songwriter and poet, discusses droughts in West Texas. In this video, Andy recites a poem and sings a song he wrote about the changes he has seen on the Llano Estacado. After the poem, he describes the rainfall patterns in Lubbock, TX and the differences he has seen year to year.

**WATCH NOW** 

